
Letter of Resignation 

 

 

Brian Olds 

28046 County Road 69 

Bovey, MN 55709 

 

January 23, 2023 
City of Grand Rapids 
Attn:  Cpt Kevin Ott 
420 N Pokegama Ave 
Grand Rapids, MN 55744 
 

Dear Cpt. Kevin Ott, 

 

Please accept this as formal notice of my resignation from the casual position as security officer 

with the City of Grand Rapids, effective today January 23, 2023. 

 

After careful consideration, I have made the decision to resign.  The current schedule with my 

full-time job is preventing me to be able to fulfill my obligation to pick up any shifts at Grand 

Itasca.  Working for the City of Grand Rapids has been a wonderful experience that has afforded 

me many valuable opportunities to learn and grow, and I am very grateful to have been part of 

this organization. 

 

I wish you and the City of Grand Rapids continued growth and success in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brian Olds 

218-341-7376 

 


